
 

The Little Sisters of the Poor have launched a vital fundraising appeal, in 
response to the increasing pressures faced by St. Joseph’s Care Home during 

the current COVID-19 (Coronavirus) pandemic. 
 

                   
 
The Little Sisters of the Poor at St. Joseph’s Home in Newcastle are finding the current 
economic climate increasingly more demanding. The emergency lockdown measures we 
implemented to aid efforts to fight the COVID-19 pandemic and keep our residents safe has 
had a massive impact on our fundraising activities and the charitable donations we rely on 
to meet the daily running costs of the Home. 
 
We are appealing for urgent donations to help us continue with our work of caring for the 
Elderly and to enable us to carry out essential fire prevention upgrades to our Home. 
 
In these uncertain times, small acts of kindness can make a huge difference in helping our 
Home. 
 
Make a Donation 
 
Cheques made payable to ‘Little Sisters of the Poor’ can be sent to: St. Joseph’s Home, 
Westmoreland Road, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 7QA.  Alternatively, secure, online 
donations can be made by visiting: www.littlesistersofthepoor.co.uk/donate-here/ 
 
We ask God to bless and reward you and your families for your continued support. 

http://www.littlesistersofthepoor.co.uk/donate-here/

